Good Morning Schor 6/13/17

Attention all students, all library books are now overdue. Please return all Library materials to the Media Center no later
than Wednesday, June 14, 2016. Please see Ms. Tomasso in the Media Center to pay your fines on Mondays,
Wednesdays, or Fridays. Thank you!

Yearbooks have arrived and are still available!!! The cost is $40 CASH ONLY. — Forms in the office and Room 4 — Don'’t
worry about the date on the form. Pre-Ordered books will be distributed this week. 8" Grade will be getting their books
on Wednesday during homeroom. There will be a yearbook signing party on Thursday afternoon. 6™ and 7*" Grade will
be getting their books on Thursday during homeroom.



